ATTENTION, VOLUNTEERS:

IVIRTUS - CMG

VIRTUS Online
IS changing to
CMG Connect.

The Diocese of Charlotte is updating its Safe Environment
program for today’s needs. CMG Connect combines all
Safe Environment screening, onboarding and training
in one place for clergy, employees and volunteers.

All volunteers must certify
through CMG Gonnect.

SCAN FOR INSTRUCTIONS:

Join Diocesan Representative, David Vazquez, in the Holy Family on
Thursday, April 18" at 6:30pm to answer any questions and clear up any
confusion. All volunteers are expected to be utilizing CMG in order to volunteer in
any of our programs. We will walk through how to navigate the new system and all
the new requirements on April 18",



